
 Vermont Fire Service Training Council 
PUBLIC HEARING ON RULE CHANGES 
Minutes of the January 8, 2024 Public Hearing 

 

 
This is a public hearing to receive comments regarding the proposed changes to the Vermont 
Fire Service Training Council Rules, filed with the Vermont Secretary of State’s Office on 
November 30, 2023.   
The public hearing was conducted in-person at the Vermont Fire Academy, 93 Davison Drive, 
Pittsford, VT and virtually via Microsoft Teams.  This hearing was warned in the public notices 
published online starting December 16, 2023, and in the newspapers of record on December 14, 
2024.  

 
Attendees:  John Marcus, VFSTC Chair; Michael Skaza, VFA Chief of Training 
 
The Microsoft Teams meeting was opened and monitored for attendees beginning at 8:45 a.m.  
Chairman John Marcus opened the hearing at 9:07 a.m. 
 
At 9:30 a.m., after no public attendees appeared in-person or virtually for the hearing, the 
hearing was closed. 
 
The period for public comment will remain open until the close of business on January 16, 
2024.  Public comments can be submitted by email to John Marcus at jmarcus@uvm.edu or to 
Michael Skaza at michael.skaza@vermont.gov.  Comments may also be mailed to the Vermont 
Fire Academy, 93 Davison Drive, Pittsford, VT 05763. 
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